
 
Heidi Kemner 
Senior Air Safety Investigator 
Eastern Region Aviation       January 14, 2022 
 
Subject:  ERA22LA106 
Who:   David Robinson – FAA Inspector  
 
In a conversation, Inspector Robinson stated the following: 

• He examined the helicopter and noted no anomalies with the helicopter that would 
have precluded normal operation prior to the accident. 

• He asked a mechanic to bench test the throttle governor and there were no 
anomalies noted with the test.  
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